
 

 

Thursday 1st December 2022 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We have an exciting week of Christmas events planned before we break up for the 
Christmas holidays. Please see below. 
 
We have also shared the events calendar for the rest of the year (see other attachment). In 
order to give our children equal opportunity to perform in front of their families, we have 
dedicated a performance each half term to individual year groups.   
  
This half term, Year 4 will be performing a Christmas themed assembly for parents on the 
morning of Tuesday 13th December. (More details to follow).  
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 9th December 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 4 Christmas Performance 
Tuesday 13th December 

 

 
Christmas Craft morning 

Wednesday 14th December  
9am – 10am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Christmas Party 
afternoon  

Thursday 15th December  
  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs K Pilling 
Deputy Headteacher 

  


